

The Gurgaon is the time of joy and celebration. Many countries in the Gulf celebrate this night every year on the 15th of Ramadan.

Bahraini people put up decorations in the streets and children usually wear new traditional clothes. For example, girls wear “Bukhnag” and “dara’a” while boys wear “thaub” and “Gahfiya”. They also carry colourful cloth bags. Boys and girls go to the neighbor houses and sing a traditional song in which they pray to Allah to take care of the children in the house. The neighbours"" give them some nuts and sweets which they put in their cloth bags. On that day people offer their neighbors' traditional sweets like “Rahash” and “Halwa”.

I went with my cousins to the houses collecting sweets, nuts and money then we helped our grandmother giving Gurgaon giveaways to the kids. Also, we watched the street parade in our neighborhood, we had a wonderful time.

I was so sad when the festival was over. I couldn't help thinking how much fun I'd had, so why don't come and visit me next year to attend Gurgaon festival.

Read the article and then, answer the following questions in complete sentences:

1. What is the name of the festival?
2. When is celebrated?
3. What do kids wear for the celebration?
4. What are the events that take place in Gurgaon?
5. What did the writer do?
6. How did the writer feel? (Hint 2)